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On Wednesday, October 4, 2023at 9:09 am the Windsor Police Department 
received a 911 call reporting a stolen motor vehicle from St. Gabriel School on 
Bloomfield Ave. that had a 17 month old child in the back seat of the vehicle.  
Less than a minute later, a second 911 call came in reporting a robbery at the 
Windsor Federal Savings Bank at 250 Broad St.  A third 911 call came in almost 
simultaneously of a single-car accident involving a car that struck a tree at 
Windsor Avenue near Hillcrest Road.  
 
Incident Update: 
 
 
The deceased driver has been identified as: 
 

Andrew Joseph Wrann from Enfield, CT. 
DOB:  07/23/1990 

 
 
The injured child remains at Connecticut Children’s Medical Center and is 
recovering in the Pediatric ICU.   
 
Counselors from the Windsor Public Schools and Loomis Chaffee School are 
providing support to St. Gabriel School students, parents and personnel to assist 
with any impact this incident may have on their community. 
 
The Windsor Police Department is continuing its investigation into these 
incidents. 
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